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RUH needs your help with patient information 

 
The Royal United Hospital is inviting members of the public to help review the information 
it provides to patients who come to the hospital.  
 
As a member of the Health Information Group, they can have some input into what patient 
information is produced and how, in order to ensure we continue to deliver a high standard 
of patient information. 
 
So, do you have a view on health information? Would you be interested in influencing how 
we produce information for you as a patient or a visitor? Or just as someone interested in 
communicating well? 
 
If so, come along to the Health Information Group on Tuesday 8 May at 3.00pm in the 
Education Centre, which is on the hospital site, close to the blue and orange car parks. 
 
Helen Robinson-Gordon, the Trust’s Head of Communications says: “We’re interested in 
listening to people’s ideas and suggestions to ensure we provide the best information in 
the most appropriate way. The Health Information Group could help us strengthen the way 
we communicate with our patients and visitors. We would hope that involvement like this 
will help ensure we provide the right sort of information in the right way for all our patients, 
carers and visitors and improve their experience at the RUH.” 
 
If you are interested in joining the group, and you intend to come along to the meeting on 
the 8th May, email communication@ruh.nhs.uk or telephone 01225 825799 to register your 
interest or to find out more detail. 
 
You can look at some of our current range of information by going to www.ruh.nhs.uk 
 
 
Ends 

 


